


o Associate Professors are still slightly lower in their percentage of parity than other 
groups, but not nearly as low as in the past. Committee discussed adjusting flat rate 
increase amounts, but minor changes didn’t really make a difference in percentage of 
parity for different groups so we are likely to stick with the same flat rate raises as last 
year.  

o The median year in rank for Associate Professors has been reduced from 5 years to 3 
years, which means Associate Professors will get larger parity raises this year.  

o The committee discussed the need for messaging related to our recommendations for 
raise allocations. Kyle will draft something to send to the entire University after Senate 
approves our recommendations. 

 
New Business 

• Professional staff model for distributing raises   
o Parks and Cobb shared with Kyle via email that Professional Administrative Staff Council 

(PASC) would like to move toward a flat rate raise structure, but since neither were in 
attendance Kyle wasn’t able to share details about their plan. 

o Committee members asked what happened to the ‘bands’ used in previous faculty 
compensation data tables? Kyle did not have an answer so Cobb and Parks will update 
at our next meeting. 

 
Comments to the Good of the Order 
 Enjoy Spring break!   
 
Adjournment 
 The meeting was adjourned at 3:55pm.  
 


